
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2020-A-075 

Subject: Changes to the Critical Area at Infield Concourse (IFC) 

From: Governance, Corporate Safety and Security 

Contact: Renita Luis, renita.luis@gtaa.com. 416-709-2368 

Date: 2020-11-12 

On Saturday, November 14, 2020, at 00:01 a.m., the facility and apron supporting the Infield 

Concourse (IFC) will be designated as restricted areas and the critical area (CA) designation will be 

removed. This is associated with the operational change of the IFC facility and apron. The CA 

perimeter will now be positioned at 5th Line Road south of Taxiway Echo-Bravo (see map below). 

Vehicles entering the CA from the IFC will be required to present themselves for verification and 

screening at the Cargo West Non-Passenger Screening Vehicles (NPSv) per the route outlined in the 

diagram. All other CA access requirements remain in effect. 

Route to Cargo West NPSv from IFC: 
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Critical Area Map: 

 

 

 


